

Jeff Stauder < jstauder@panaschools.com>

Pana - Checking In

Damien Schlitt <damien.schlitt@bldd.com> To: Jason Bauer < jbauer@panaschools.com> Cc: Jeff Stauder < jstauder@panaschools.com> Tue, Sep 8, 2020 at 12:05 PM

Jason,

The local ROE approved the building replacement amendments on 7/9/2020. Typical amendments (not replacement) are taking anywhere from 4-8 weeks to review, and today, we are at 9 weeks this week.

I would expect that over the next few weeks, we may get some contact from the state to ask questions, or set up a further review.

Thanks, Damien

Damien Schlitt, AIA, LEED AP ® Associate

P: 844.784.4440, ext 3120

W: BLDD.COM



BECAUSE LIFE DESERVES DESIGN





[Quoted text hidden]